
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9th September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
Year 10 Parents’ Introductory Evening Wednesday 11th September 2019 (4.45 – 5.45pm) 
 
As you know, your sons are now at the beginning of a new stage of their education as they move from the Lower 
School into the Middle School and begin their GCSE courses. 
 
With this in mind, I would like to invite you to an introductory evening, where we can inform you of what will be 
happening over the next two years in several important areas of development.   Mr Andrews (Deputy Head 
Academic) will talk about the academic expectations and aspects of the Middle School and the curriculum, whilst I 
will focus on mental wellbeing and issues that may arise for your sons during the next couple of years. I will also 
outline my expectations of behaviour and appearance in the Middle School. Our newly appointed Headmaster, Mr 
Wickes, will be in attendance and will address parents at the beginning of the evening. 
 
The evening will start at 4.45 pm and finish at approximately 5.45pm.  The boys are welcome to attend.   
 
You will also have an opportunity to meet the Form Tutors and to chat to them informally. 
 
I look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr R Yates 
Head of Middle School 

 
 


